Re: Visit to Chiang Mia University

Harvey Charles <hcharles@umn.edu>
Sat 11/11/2023 12:56 PM
To:IRDCMU <irdcmu@cmu.ac.th>
Cc:PIMCHANOK PUTTAYOT <pimchanok.p@cmu.ac.th>

Many thanks for confirming this visit. I appreciate that the President of Chiang Mai University would be willing to meet with me. On this particular visit, there will not be other representatives from the university. I look forward to seeing you on December 18th.

Sincerely,

Dear Mrs. Srinorakut:

Dr. Harvey Charles Vice Provost for International Affairs University of Minnesota

On Fri, Nov 10, 2023 at 2:45 AM IRDCMU < irdcmu@cmu.ac.th> wrote: Dear Dr Harvey

Greeting from International Relations Division, Chiang Mai University.

I am writing to you on behalf of Mrs.Kattima Prasityousilp regarding the visit of the delegation of University of Minnesota to Chiang Mai University.

International Relations Division would be pleased to inform you that our President will be pleased to welcome the delegation December 18, 2023 during 11.00-12.00 a.m. at the Office the University. Your kind confirmation your meeting would be much appreciated.

Sansanee Srinorakut (Mrs.)
International Relations Division

Office of the University

Chiang Mai University

66-53-943665-8

From: Harvey Charles < hcharles@umn.edu Sent: Sunday, November 5, 2023 10:28 PM

To: IRDCMU < irdcmu@cmu.ac.th > Subject: Visit to Chiang Mia University

Dear Mrs. Prasityousil:

I am writing regarding my interest in visiting your university sometime next month. As you know, the University of Minnesota has a significant relationship with Chiang Mai University, particularly

with the Faculty of Medicine. I know that Dr. Shailey Prasad who is the Director of Global Health has fostered important collaborations with your university.

As the new Vice Provost for International Affairs at the University of Minnesota, i would like to visit to talk about the partnership between our universities and ways in which we can further this collaboration. I can visit on the afternoon of the 19th of December. Please let me know if this can work. I look forward to hearing from you.

Best,

Harvey Charles, Ph.D. Vice Provost for International Affairs University of Minnesota

Harvey Charles, PhD

Vice Provost for International Programs | GPS Alliance | <u>hcharles@umn.edu</u> University of Minnesota | <u>global.umn.edu</u> | 612-626-8948



Dr. Harvey Charles named Vice Provost for International Programs

POSTED: JUNE 12, 2023

Dr. Harvey Charles will serve as the University's next vice provost for international programs and senior international officer, effective July 31, 2023. Dr. Charles will lead the Global Programs and Strategy Alliance and continue to advance the University as a global leader in international teaching, research, and outreach.

Dr. Charles is an experienced leader of international programs in higher education and a scholar in the field of international education. He currently serves as professor of international education and co-director of the International Education Management Leadership Program at the University of Albany, State University of New York. He has previously served as the dean of international education and vice provost for global strategy at Albany and the vice provost for international education at Northern Arizona University.

He has published on subjects including comprehensive internationalization, internationalizing the curriculum, and leadership in international education. Dr. Charles served as president of the Association of International Education Administrators, has trained and mentored professionals in the field, and serves on a number of advisory boards in the U.S. and abroad.

He began his doctoral work in counseling psychology at George Washington University and earned his Ph.D. in higher education and student affairs from The Ohio State University.

His appointment is the culmination of a <u>national search</u> for a successor to Meredith McQuaid, who <u>retired in March</u> after serving with distinction since 2007.